



200 Gibbs St E Swift Current, SK S9H 3E1 306.773.4490 1.855.773.4490 www.swiftsanitaryservice.ca

Dear Swift Sanitary Service Customer of Beaver Flat,

We hope you are all well and ready for summer! All you need is some warm weather, a cool iced tea and we can take care of the rest!

We just had our 70th year of being in business, and 50 years, of which were in my husband's family, so we are very proud of this! Thank you for all of your support – we couldn't do it without you!

We have been working hard to get our fleet ready for you and have added another Potable water truck to serve you. We also have a new Facebook page, so check us out @ https://www.facebook.com/swift4490 or our website @ https://www.swiftsanitaryservice.ca/

Here are a few reminders for the upcoming summer season:

- We are in your area for water and septic services every Wednesday, rain or shine!
- Please notify us before Tuesday @ 5:00 pm for either service. We have numerous staff and trucks available to serve you, so you'll never have to worry when you book us for service!
- **Any week with a Statutory holiday bookings will be done on a first come, first serve basis.**
- Bookings can be made on our website @ <u>www.swiftsanitaryservice.ca</u> , or by phone @ 306.773.4490 or 1.855.773.4490

Septic & water prices are the same - \$0.12/ gallon, with a minimum charge of \$48.00 *All water is potable, hauled from the City of Swift Current.*

Bill payments can be made at most Financial Institutions, or by cheque.

We request that <u>ALL residents clearly AND permanently</u> mark your septic tank and cistern, even if we have serviced you before. If your tanks are not clearly marked, then services may not be provided until they are marked, and we may not be responsible for costs incurred if there is an error.

We look forward to servicing you in the upcoming year.

If you have any questions, we'd love to hear from you! Have a safe & fun summer!

Regards,

Len & Shari Ries/ Owners